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20 October 2017 

Newsletter Number 5 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parents Evening yesterday and to all the teachers for 

their detailed preparations. It was nice to see so many smiling faces and good reports! The 

children have made an excellent start to the school year and have earned a rest next week! 

May I remind you that after half-term the school opens again on Tuesday 31 October.  

 

I am pleased to say that our subscriptions to Parent Hub have continued to grow 

and we now have 63% of parents receiving updates through the hub. The 

teachers are sharing regular news from their classes and there are lots pictures of 

school activities to give you a really good flavour of what your child has been learning 

about. The Parent Hub app is free so everyone is welcome to sign up!  

 

You may also be aware that the school subscribes to various online learning 

resources on your behalf. These are found on the front of the school website and 

require a user name and password. The Reception children just use Purple Mash, 

which has lots of online games to support English and Maths (the user name and password 

are stapled to your child’s reading diary).  

All the other classes are invited to use My Maths, Purple Mash and 

Espresso (also known as Discovery Education). Each program requires its 

own login details, which your child’s teacher will have provided for the 

children in their class.   

In addition Miss Hollis uses ‘Teach Your Monster to Read’ with 

the Y1 class.  

We hope you find these resources useful to support your child’s 

learning at home. Please let me know if you need any support in getting 

connected.  

 

The next Friends Association (PTA) meeting is at 7.00 pm on Thursday 2 November, to 

plan the Christmas Fair. All welcome! Our next event is the Glow Disco on Friday 10 

November from 6.30 pm to 8.00 pm. Tickets are now on sale from the school office for 

£3.50. Our last one was a sell-out so book early to avoid disappointment! 

 

We look forward to seeing you again after half term. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
M Golding 

Headteacher 
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